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MEMORANDUM OF RESPONSE 
 

 

To:  Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy, CSI Office and Lt. Gov. Office 
Sydney King, Regulatory Policy Advocate, CSI Office 

 
From:  Tom Simmons, Policy Manager 
 
Re:  Senior Facilities Program 
 
Date:  November 14, 2013 
 
 

 
Thank you for working with ODA to develop an alternative to amending each rule of 
Chapter 173-11 of the Administrative Code as ODA had originally proposed to do. 
 
Because your office recommended no other changes to the alternative proposal to rescind 
Chapter 173-11 of the Administrative Code and to propose a new rule 173-11-03 of the 
Administrative Code, ODA will now file this alternative proposal with JCARR. 
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